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SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENT NOTICE 

Red River Street – 6th Street to 10th Street 
September 2021-April 2022 

 

Expected Construction Schedule 

Sunday – Wednesday 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Thursday – 7:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

No work on Friday/Saturday 
PARKING MAY BE IMPACTED IN CONSTRUCTION ZONES 

 
 
August 4, 2021 
 
Howdy:   
 
This notice is to inform you of upcoming construction related to the Red River Area Improvements 
between 6th Street to 10th Street along Red River Street. This area of Red River Street is being 
improved through sidewalk repair and replacement, pedestrian mobility enhancements (traffic bulb 
outs, curb cuts, etc.), pedestrian scale solar lighting, as well as landscaping improvements. The work 
will involve the demolition and removal of existing sidewalk infrastructure, pouring new concrete, and 
installing lighting and landscaping elements. This will increase pedestrian safety and mobility, while 
enhancing the character of the Red River Cultural District.  
 
How will this affect traffic and street access?  
The street will remain open to traffic; access to driveways will be available, unless specifically 
addressed with impacted business. We encourage everyone to use extra caution while in the work 
zone.  
 
To Help Us Do a Quality Job: 
• Do not park along the curb within the work zone between the hours of 6:30 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
• To allow for proper curing (drying) of the concrete, please do not use until the cones have been 

removed. 
• Follow all work zone traffic signs, cones, and flaggers to help direct you.  
• Reduce speed; travel slowly and cautiously in the work zone. 
 
As always, schedules are projected as accurately as possible but are subject to change due to the nature 
of maintenance construction and weather.  
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If you would like to meet with the Project Team to discuss immediate impacts to your business or 
address any other concerns, please reach out to schedule a meeting. Thank you for your patience. 
 
To learn more about the Red River Area Improvements please visit 
www.austintexas.gov/page/redriverareaimprovements   
 
Project Contacts 
 
Matthew Schmidt, Economic Development Department, Community Contact 
O: 512-974-6415 
E: Matt.Schmidt@austintexas.gov  
  
Jose Ibarra, Public Works Department, Project Manager  
O: 512-974-7195 
E: Jose.Ibarra@austintexas.gov    
 
Nicole Klepadlo, Economic Development Department, Project Sponsor 
O: 512-974-7739 
E: Nicole.Klepadlo@austintexas.gov  


